TOWN OF AVON
PLANNING BOARD

PUBLIC HEARING

Notice is hereby given that the Avon Planning Board will hold the following Public Hearings on Thursday,
April 15,2021 at 7:00 P.M on the following proposals:

1. Proposed Zoning By-Law changes to §255-5.3 Table of Use Regulations F 1.b. Automotive Service and
Open-Air Drive-In Retail Service. Currently only full service fueling by an attendant is allowed.
Proposal would allow self-serve fueling as well.

2. Discuss the acceptance of Fagan Drive on Assessors Map D5-6, Street Directory J11, K11, K12, which
was recently reconstructed, as a Public Way.

3. Discuss the acceptance of the new altered roadway layout on Pond Street, near the Bodwell Street
intersection, as a public way. The new roadway configuration is part of a Mass Highway reconstruction
project to rebuild the intersection of Pond Street and Harrison Blvd.

The hearing will be conducted via remote participation. The meeting link can be found at https://www.avon-
ma.gov/node/59/agenda/2021.

Text and Plans may be viewed prior to the hearing at Town Offices by appointment only or found on the Town
Website https://www.avon-ma.gov.

Charles Comeau, Chairman
AVON PLANNING BOARD

Publication dates: March 30, 2021 and April 7, 2021 in The Brockton Enterprise



